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The Nigerian Society of Engineers 
                                                                   PORT HARCOURT BRANCH 

Engr. Adekunle Mokuolu, 
FNSE, is the Deputy Presi-
dent of the Nigerian Society 
of Engineer.  
 
E-Newsletter: Sir , what do 
you see as the future of the 
society? 
 
Mokuolu:  Before anybody 
can apply and get to this level 
he must have a vision of what he wants to do for the 
benefit of the society. I will work with the President of 
the Society Engr. Otis Anyaeji, FNSE, to take the soci-
ety to a higher level. If you have been doing some-
thing in the way and getting the same result there is 
need for you to change so that you can get different 
result that you really desire, that doesn’t mean we have 
not been getting results.  
We will create opportunities for our members to be 
able to thrive and professionalize our sector so that 

engineers will be directing what needs to be done in all 
facets of engineering development in our society.  

The other thing is to create more awareness on profes-
sional ethics which starts from abiding by the rules 
and regulations of the statutory body that is regulating 
engineering which is COREN that regulates both En-
gineering and Engineers. 

Also, from the students angle, we will ensure that our 
students get the feel of associating with the Nigerian 
Society of Engineers. I did a survey and realized that 
very few engineering students had flown in an aircraft 
before. We should help them to be able to get experi-
ences and take tours of projects and so on so that they 
will be able to enhance the knowledge that they have 
been impacted in the university. 

E-Newsletter: Thank your sir.   

Interview with Engr. Adekunle Mokuolu, FNSE 

Engr. Adekunle Mokuolu 

 

The Nigerian Society of Engineers Port Harcourt Branch General Meeting/Technical Evening held on Thursday 20th February 2016 
at Engr. Ishmael A. Banigo secretariat. The Branch Chairman Engr. Emmanuel Idoniboye, MNSE, (middle, photo right) presided 
over the meeting. Photo left: Engr. Nwadike Jones, FNSE, made a presentation titled “Best Practice in Managing Infrastructure 
Procurement to Enhance Socio-Eco Development Objective in the Niger Delta Region”      
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NOTICE! NOTICE!! NOTICE!!! 
All members of NSE Port Harcourt Branch should pay their Annual Branch Dues of N5000 for Corporate Members and  N7,500 for Fellows to UBA Account No. 
1000183629 (Port Harcourt Main Branch). Also pay National Annual Subscription of N9,000.00 for  Corporate Members & N11,500 for   Fellows directly to First 
Bank  Account No. 2020502052 & forward all tellers to the secretar iat for  reconciliation.  All payments should be made into the bank accounts.  

                                                                     POINT ENGINEERING LIMITED 
An independent and wholly (100%) Nigerian engineering consultancy company with a strong commitment to proving a POINT for indigenous participation in the 
Nigerian Oil & Gas and Petrochemical Sector by providing complete; quality assured engineering design, project management and related consultancy services 
capable of satisfying the most stringent requirements of our clients wherever it is required using the best available technical skills. 

The Nigerian Society of Engineers Port Harcourt Branch General Meeting/Technical Evening held on  
Thursday 20th February 2016 at Engr. Ishmael A. Banigo secretariat. 


